
 
 
 
 
22/09/2023  
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I hope you are well and that your son/daughter is settling in to Toot Hill College life.  
 
As we approach the end of week three, we are nearing the final date for subject changes i.e. 20th September.  
 
It is time for students to determine whether their current choices are suitable for them. The deadline is in place to 
ensure that if they do change courses, they have not missed too much content in their chosen subjects.  
 
For those students who are still unsure about their final choices, I would like to encourage them to talk with their tutor 
and teachers about specific subjects and read through the College Course Guides on the Toot Hill website to determine 
whether the content and method of assessment is suitable for them. Please also advise them to check the entry 
requirements carefully before considering a subject.  
 
If your son/daughter is still of the opinion that they would like to swap to a different subject, please urge them to come 
and speak to either myself or the College Team to discuss this.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

C.Roberts 
 
Mrs Cathryn Roberts 
Head of Year 12/Strategic Lead of Vocational Courses / /Teacher of Business Studies 
Toot Hill School 
Telephone: 01949 875550 
E-mail: croberts@toothillschool.co.uk 
Website: www.toothillschool.co.uk 
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